
TADAC Finance Subcommittee Meeting Minutes, December 6, 2017 

Members: 

Chris Koch – Chair, Jim Martin – Co-Chair, Lucy Bigham – Secretary, Michael Davis,  

Michelle Rushing, Jared Evans, Erica Gwyn 

Attendees: 

Lucy Bigham, Michelle Rushing, Jim Martin, Octavia Vogel 

Beth McMillan and Nathan Soldat represented ABI 

 

No quorum for this meeting was achieved. Therefore, no motions were made or votes taken.  

Jim Martin asked how the Westside TAD was extended. Beth McMillan thought it would require 

going back to the state legislature. 

Next Subcommittee meeting will be at 5pm on Wednesday, February 7, 2018. 


